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4th June 2025 

RE: Whatsapp Group  

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We have been made aware of a WhatsApp group that has been created by an unknown source 

called "We are trying to make the biggest group ever so add anyone you know." or "500 people."  

The group was originally created on 17/4/25. There is only one group admin with no name. It 

seems to picking up momentum and many children have recently been added. The group now 

has at least 300 members. It seems to include Y5's, Y6s, Y7s and Y8's from schools across 

Bracknell and the content includes some very inappropriate memes and images. We have spoken 

to all Y5's and Y6's today and thankfully a lot have already removed themselves from the group.  

 

Please could we request that you also follow this up and speak to your child/ren about this and 

report to Whatsapp if your child is affected.  Please do check their camera roll if it has an 

autosave feature for Whatsapp images.  

 

Kind Regards, 

 

David Page  

Deputy Headteacher  
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